
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Applications open for September 2018! 
 
The Structured PhD in TESOL at the University of Limerick is 
the first of its kind in Ireland and has been designed as an expansion 
from the highly successful MA in TESOL (formerly MA in English Language 
Teaching) that has been running at UL since 2001. The programme is 
specifically designed for experienced English Language teachers, 
practitioners and researchers working in International contexts. 
It is a four-year programme which caters to students’ varying interests, 
experience and needs. 

 
e information 

http://ulsites.ul.ie/mlal/phd-courses  

http://www.ul.ie/graduateschool/   

Contact: postgradadmissions@ul.ie 
 

Application deadline 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The structured PhD TESOL is open to new applications for  
September 2018. Applications for September 2018 start date  
should be received by 1st June 2018. If you wish to apply after  
that date, or for more information, please contact the  
Course Director: freda.mishan@ul.ie 
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